
McGrILL UNIVERSITY

MONTREAL.

School of Commerce,
Office of the Director

January 21st, 1921.

y

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, Mi u ill University, 

Montreal.;:'v

Dear Mr. Principal: -

I have received your letter of 

yesterday asking me to serve on a special -Buildings 

committee.

:

I shall, of course, be delighted to so 

so, and to help in any other way 1 can.&Æ,

Yours very truly,

Director-Secretary.
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